Together We! Thrive Support Series Handout
Connecting with Community: Relationships, Meaningful Conversations & Fun!
Friendly Caller Programs:
We may be socially distanced, but we don’t have to be alone. Sometimes, just hearing a friendly voice on the other end of the line can help in challenging times. All of these programs connected trained volunteers to schedule calls with community members.
AARP Friendly Voice: Call 1-888-281-0145 to request a call or volunteer to be a Friendly Voice Caller. Leave your information and they will call you back. This program is available nation-wide.
SAGE of the Rockies Phone-a-Friend Program (For LGBTQI+): Participants are matched with a volunteer with similar interests for a friendly, weekly phone conversation and check-in. Phone calls typically range from 20-60 minutes and are a great way to stay socially connected to the larger community. Request a Phone-a-Friend volunteer by calling 303-733-774 or completing the online form at https://lgbtqcolorado.org/programs/sage/individualized-support/phone-afriend-request/
Volunteer as a Caller with Spark the Change Colorado: Volunteers are asked to call a minimum of three people per week for “Kind Connection” phone calls. We will provide a script of suggested language and guidelines for conversations. We will also offer a list of resources if community members are looking for mental health or other services. Volunteers will be required to complete a background check prior to volunteering. Please contact Cynthia Williams at CWilliams@sparkthechangecolorado.org.
Snail Mail Programs:
Do you remember the thrill of receiving a postcard from someone you know and love -- or maybe even from someone you never met? Do you love sharing kindness through card making or letter writing? Then these resources could be for you! If you aren’t sure what to include, consider sharing your favorite poem, an inspirational quote, a beautiful photo, hand-drawn art or use some of the meaningful conversation starters listed below.
· Fill out this online form to receive a handwritten postcard from a Denver Public Library staff member: https://www.denverlibrary.org/postcard
· Take a moment to thank our healthcare heroes by sending letters—drawings, collages, postcards, photographs, and notes—of love and appreciation to healthcare workers on the frontline of the pandemic. Sign up online to receive a name and address of a healthcare worker in your email inbox on a weekly or daily basis: https://loveletterproject.com/
· Send letters, art or inspiration quotes to neighbors or staff in your residential community residents. Or post some encouraging messaging outside your door, window or along your favorite neighborhood walk. 
Meaningful Conversation Starters:
Do you find yourself sick of discussing the COVID and need some ideas to spark meaningful conversation and deepen relationships with people in your life? Are you feeling alone and need some new ways to connect and engage with the community members. Whether you are building new relationships or deepening old ones, here are some ideas for conversation-starters to spark new conversations with the people around you. These are also great questions to ask yourself to reflect on some of your favorite memories. Maybe they will inspire you to write them down, record them or share them with your people around you.
· What is the most beautiful sound in the world?
· What is one thing that doesn’t cost anything, occurs naturally, and always makes you smile?
· If you could have a superpower what would it be?
· What is the best meal you ever ate?
· What is your favorite childhood memory?
· What did you and your friends do for fun when you were younger?
· What was the best lesson you learned?
· Where was the first job you had?
· Where was your favorite place that you’ve traveled to so far?
· What is something that made you happy this week?
· Who has influenced you the most in your life?
· What life advice would you pass along, to yourself 30 years ago?
· Do you have a “hidden” talent?
· What are you most proud of?
· What was the best day of your life?
· How have your dreams and goals changed throughout your life?
Phone-based Fun!
Do you like to listen to stories? Call Denver Public Libraries LitLine to listen to the weekly short story, essay, and poetry -- in both English and Spanish. Call 720-865-2003 and make your selection:
· Option 1 for a story or essay in English
· Option 2 for poem in English
· Option 3 for story or essay in Spanish
· Option 4 for poem in Spanish
Do you need a Laugh? Call the Joy4All Project to listen to pre-recorded stories, kind messages, jokes, and more! Call 1-(877)-569-4255.
Virtual Fun!
Do you want to meet new people and learn new things? Join a virtual event!
· Denver Public Library – a series of live virtual events ranging from book clubs to history lectures to grief sessions and more! https://www.denverlibrary.org/events/upcoming
· Senior Planet – a series live virtual events on technology, exercise and community building, open to older adults 60+. https://seniorplanet.org/get-involved/online/
· Denver Parks and Recreation Youtube – hundreds of pre-recorded videos on exercise habits, crafting tutorials, nature presentations and so much more! https://www.youtube.com/user/DenverParksRec/videos
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